
MEMORANDUM

DATE: August 8, 2022

TO: Board of Education Members

FROM: Steve Wilt, CSBO

RE: Approval of Consolidated District Plan

The Consolidated District Plan (CDP) is submitted annually to get approval to start grant applications for
ESEA related funding.  This normally includes Title I, II, III, IV and IDEA grants.  However, the ESSER
funding for COVID-19 is now being included in the CDP.  Board approval is required when the
application material changes from the last approval date.  Since ESSER II and III funding have been
added, the application has significantly changed, requiring BOE approval.

Last year, a comprehensive plan was outlined to the Board for the use of ESSER funds in the district.  In
that plan, the main emphasis was using these funds to address learning loss due to COVID-19.  This
included investing in a comprehensive intervention program and hiring 7 new staff to help execute this
plan.  Funding will continue through Sept 2024 to improve academic performance in the district.

Recommendation: I am recommending that the Board of Education approve the Consolidated District
Plan to access the Federal funds mentioned above.
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